DEH CHO TRIBAL COUNCIL

HEAD OFFICE - HAY RIVER DENE RESERVE (ADMIN BLDG)

BOX 38, HAY RIVER, N.W.T. XOE ORO

BRANCH OFFICE - BOX 89, FORT SIMPSON, N.W.T. XOE ONO
TEL: (403) 695-2355 FAX: (403) 695-2038

Deh Cho Tribal Council Meeting January 11-14, 1994

RESOLUTION #12

WHEREAS the Deh Cho Tribal Council has many concerns with the Mackenzie Valley Surface Rights Act legislation which is to be tabled; and

WHEREAS the Deh Cho tribal Council has already researched and identified concerns regarding this proposed Act;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Deh Cho Tribal hereby direct our legal counsel, being Robert A Reiter & Associates Ltd., to draft a letter on behalf of the Tribal Council addressing the concerns we have.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the letter drafted will be directed to both the federal Government and Territorial Government.

MOVED BY: CHIEF HERB NORWEGIAN

SECONDED BY: PRESIDENT MARIE LAFFERTY

January 14, 1994

4